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Dear Valued Patient,

I am writing to inform you of an upcoming change in your medical care at MacArthur Medical
Center.

Beginning June 10, 2025, | will no longer be a part of MacArthur Medical Center, and will no
longer be able to provide OB/GYN medical services. | have enjoyed the opportunity to be your
physician and want to make this transition as easy as possible.

It is important to me and MacArthur Medical Center that you maintain your healthcare. We
have an impressive Obstetrics and Gynecology medical staff ready to provide a seamless

transition in care. Please reach out to us at 972-256-3700 to schedule or reschedule your next
appointment.

Your medical record will remain at MacArthur Medical Center for the duration of your care. If
you need a copy or transfer of your medical record, please go to our Medical Records request
page at https://macarthurmc.com/medical-records-request/

| am grateful to you for entrusting me with your health. Thank you for allowing me to be your
doctor.
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Richard Wagner, DO
MacArthur Medical Center



